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Friday 10th July 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Team Barnes 

Your class teacher for next year will be Mrs Barnes again and she will be joined by Mrs Fetherston and Mr Brown. 

Mrs Barnes has made a short welcome video which can be accessed through this link: 

https://vimeo.com/436712231 

The password is: TB2021 

Mrs Barnes will be popping in to see those children in her class who have come back to school to say hello, the 

rest of her class she will be looking forward to seeing again in September. 

A new class blog page will be set up before 1st September with a new Padlet, this will be a platform for the 

children to ask any questions or share any concerns they may have before starting school on the 3rd September. 

It will also be an area to post any home learning the new class teacher has set. 

New DFE guidance was published last week which outlines arrangement for full opening of schools. This will take 

some considerable planning but I can tell you that children will be going straight up to their new classes with 

their new teachers. Old teachers will be able to pop by to see the children but I will be working on a “bubble” 

model to limit contact between individuals. I will of course, be in touch towards the end of the summer holidays 

to confirm all of our arrangements. 

 Kind regards 

 

Mr Budge 

Head of School 
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